
P.O. Box 293 

February 23, 1972 

Phone 886-5747 

The Berry -Iverson Company Watertown, S. Dak. 57201 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 293 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18038 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter regarding our frequency 

check, very flattered you had the opportunity to hear us. 

We certainly appreciate the interest you have in KSDR. 

Thank you again and I will look forward to corresponding 

with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

6tJ ) 

Ronn Scott Iverson 
Manager - KSDR RADIC 
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